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LAW ENFORCEMENT PORTAL – CLEAR AND PRESENT DANGER NOTICE 

Beginning March 1, 2023, all requests for Clear and Present Danger will only be accepted via the Law 

Enforcement Portal.  Paper forms and faxes WILL NO LONGER BE ACCEPTED! 

REMINDER: The Illinois State Police is only accepting Clear and Present Danger submissions in the Law 
Enforcement Portal. Once the Illinois State Police has affirmed a Clear and Present Danger Submission, it 
is the responsibility of the submitting agency to enter pertinent information into LEADS as a Field 
Notification (EFNP), using the FNP Category Code, CNP (FOID CLEAR & PRESENT DANGER).  

If your agency has not registered for the Law Enforcement Portal, please have an administrator 
register your agency by contacting the ISP at the following email address:  
isp.ccw.illinois@illinois.gov. The registration form will be provided upon request and must be notarized 
and submitted to the ISP.  

Prior to submitting a Request for Clear and Present Danger please have ALL LE PORTAL USERS review 
the document under the “Firearms Intelligence Resources” tab on the portal homepage.  It will 
be revised as updates are made to the portal, please review it regularly if you have additional 
questions. 

The Law Enforcement Portal can be found here: https://www.cclisp.com/Public/Home.aspx 

Please contact the Office of Firearms Safety at ISP.OfficeofFirearmsSafety@illinois.gov with any follow 
up questions or concerns. 
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